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Puffin Class 
 

We have been writing our own acrostic poem about Easter and we have made 
Easter baskets. The children had a great time hunting for eggs with clues on to spell 

out an Easter message! 
Hope you all have a very relaxing and happy Easter! 

 
Buzzard class 

 
Over the last couple of weeks in Art, Buzzards have been creating art pieces in the 

style of a Cornish artist called Alfred Wallis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



We are  happy to announce that guitar lessons 
will be starting again at the school in the         

Summer Term after the Easter holidays, provided 
by Cornwall Music Tuition. 

 
There will be an option to learn either electric or 

acoustic guitar - both of which will be  provided for 
the students to use in the lessons. The lessons 

will of course be provided in line with the         
government's current health & safety standards 

(more information on this can be found 
at (www.cornwallmusictuition.com/apply). 

 
To find out more about the lessons, and to apply, 

please head to 
https://cornwallmusictuition.com/about/apply/   

 
If you have any questions or need any more    

additional information, please 
email tom@cornwallmusictuition.com 

PSA News and Updates 
 

Rock Snake at Pentiddy Woods 
 
Pensilva Primary School PSA want to try to bring the community together, even while we 
have to stay apart. To this end, we would like to invite all children, carers, neighbours and 
friends to join in and make a 'rock snake' in Pentiddy Woods, over the Easter holidays.  
 
We are asking everyone to paint a rock and add it to the 'snake' of rocks created in the 
woods. There will be a painted sign and the beginnings of the snake appearing before we 
break up...why not take a walk up to Pentiddy and see if you can spot it? The more rocks 
we add to the snake, the more likely it will be that we can reach our goal of getting all the 
way down to the roundhouse - so please join in!  
 
Let's see how big we can make our Pensilva rock snake!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for all your donations of Easter eggs for the children’s easter raffle. The raffle 
was drawn in each class with a girl and boy from each year winning an egg. The PSA also 
gave prizes per class for the egg box competition. The photo’s of winners are as below. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 19th April—Summer term begins 
 

Monday 3rd May—Bank Holiday. School 
closed.  

 
Friday 28th May—last day of term 

 
Monday 7th June—children return to school 

 
Friday 11th June—INSET day. School closed.  

 
Monday 14th June—INSET day. School 

closed.  
 

Wednesday 30th June—Sport’s Day 
 

Wednesday 7th July—reserve Sport’s Day 
 

Thursday 22nd July—last day of term 
 

Friday 23rd July—INSET day. School closed.  

Worried about a child? Please speak to    
Teresa Clinick or Emma Matthews.  

https://cornwallmusictuition.com/about/apply/

